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Attendance 

Y1C 99%      Expected Attendance 

Y6K 97% Expected Attendance  

Y3/4M, Y3/4G 96% Concern of under achievement  

Y2F 95% Concern of under achievement 

RecP 92% Risk of under achievement  

Y2M, Y5/6K 91% Risk of under achievement  

Y4/5K 90% Risk of under achievement  

Y1D 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

RecM 84% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Isobel Lexis Savanna Ellyana Erica Destiny 

Ruben Reyah Tommy Leo Autumn Emmanuel 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Tyler Jaiden Lily Wi Taio Harley Josh 

Nathan Amy Zac Lillie Karley Leo 

Diary Dates 

 
 07.10.21 – Individual photographs 

 08.10.21 Hello Yellow 

 18.10.21 – Art week 

 23.10.21 – Half Term 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

School is closed tomorrow due to staff training. 

We will see you as normal on Monday. 
 

Sparkle Walk 

A huge well done to our staff who 

took part in the Sparkle walk last  

Saturday. They have raised an amazing £545 via 

online fund raising and £60 on the raffle in school 

(thank you to everyone who contributed). 

 

Well done to Mrs Billinge who was the lucky raffle 

winner. 

COVID-19 

Below is the latest DfE guidance if your child 

comes into contact with a positive case:- 
 

Individuals are not required to self-isolate if they 

live in the same household as someone with 

COVID-19, or are a close contact of someone with 

COVID-19, and any of the following apply: 

 they are fully vaccinated 

 they are below the age of 18 years and 6 

months 
 

Schools no longer have the responsibility of 

informing parents/carers of positive cases as it is 

now down to Test and Trace. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Hello Yellow 

Next Friday (8th October), we  

are inviting children to come  

to school wearing something  

yellow. It can be as simple as a  

hair bobble or badge or an item of clothing. 

Children still need to wear their uniform with their 

chosen yellow item.  

 

We are asking for a contribution, which will be used 

to support mental health activities in school with our 

children. 

Individual Photographs 

Next Thursday we have the  

photographer in school to take  

individual photographs. Children  

who have siblings within school, will  

be collected during the school day. 

 

We are offering the opportunity for parents to bring 

in babies/toddlers before school from 8:00am to 

have their picture taken with their sibling. Please 

come down the path onto the playground and 

wait outside the hall door. 

 

 

 


